
Vringo to Host its 2011 Third Quarter Results Conference Call on November 14, 2011 at 4:30 pm
Eastern Time

November 8, 2011
Management Team to Discuss Vringo's Financial Performance, Future Growth Initiatives and the Successful Global

Launch of its New Facetones Application - Vringo Invites Questions in Advance via Social Media Channels

NEW YORK, Nov. 8, 2011 /PRNewswire via COMTEX/ --Vringo, Inc. (NYSE Amex: VRNG), a provider of software platforms for mobile social and
video applications, will host a conference call on Monday, November 14, 2011, at 4:30 pm Eastern Time to discuss its financial results for the third
quarter ended September 30, 2011. Vringo expects to issue its earnings release and file its Form 10-Q with the Securities and Exchange Commission
earlier that day.

"Vringo's third quarter has been significant in many ways, as we streamline our operations and strategically prepare for the significant demand we are
seeing for our various new product lines," said Jon Medved, Chief Executive Officer of Vringo. "We look forward to discussing our latest financial
results and discussing various subsequent events that we believe will significantly enhance Vringo's growth. Our most recent milestones include the
launch of our Video Ringtone service with Celcom in Malaysia, the first country in which Vringo has subscription services live with two major operators,
the issuance of our third U.S. patent, which covers aspects of our mobile video and personalization technologies, as well as the exciting new launch of
our Facetones application, which has been picked up by major mobile operators around the globe, including Telefonica in Spain and Latin America,
NTT Docomo in Japan, and most recently, Verizon in the United States - the world's largest smartphone market."

The conference call can be accessed by dialing 877-407-8031 when calling within the United States or 201-689-8031 when calling internationally.
Please dial in 10 minutes prior to the beginning of the call. A playback of the conference call will be available until November 21, 2011. To listen to the
playback, dial 877-660-6853 when calling within the United States, or 201-612-7415 when calling internationally, and use account number: 286, in
conjunction with replay ID number: 382697. The conference call will be simultaneously webcast and available at: www.trilogy-capital.com/autoir
/vrng_autoir.html

Vringo invites participants to submit questions in advance by tweeting them to the official Vringo Twitter account @vringo with the hashtag #vringoQ3
or via posts on the Vringo Facebook page at: http://www.facebook.com/VringoInc

About Vringo

Vringo (NYSE Amex: VRNG) is a provider of software platforms for mobile social and mobile video services. With its award-winning video ringtone
application and other mobile software platforms - including Facetones(TM), Video Remix and Fan Loyalty - Vringo transforms the basic act of making
and receiving mobile phone calls into a highly visual, social experience. Vringo's video ringtone service enables users to create or take video, images
and slideshows from virtually anywhere and turn it into their visual call signature. In a first for the mobile industry, Vringo has introduced its patented
VringForward technology, which allows users to share video clips with friends with a simple call. Vringo's Facetones(TM) product creates an
automated video slideshow using friends' photos from social media web sites, which is played each time a user makes or receives a mobile call.
Vringo's Video ReMix application, in partnership with music artists and brands, allows users to create their own music video by tapping on a
Smartphone or tablet. Lastly, Fan Loyalty is a platform that lets users interact, vote and communicate with contestants in reality TV series that it
partners with, as well as downloading and setting clips from such shows as video ringtones. Vringo's video ringtone application has been heralded by
The New York Times as "the next big thing in ringtones" and USA Today said it has "to be seen to be believed." For more information, visit:
http://www.vringo.com/

For comprehensive investor relations material, including fact sheets, white papers, conference calls and video regarding Vringo and its applications,
please follow the appropriate link: Investor Portal, White Paper, Overview Video and Facetones Video.

Forward-Looking Statements

This press release includes forward-looking statements, which may be identified by words such as "believes," "expects," "anticipates," "estimates,"
"projects," "intends," "should," "seeks," "future," "continue," or the negative of such terms, or other comparable terminology. Forward-looking
statements are statements that are not historical facts. Such forward-looking statements are subject to risks and uncertainties, which could cause
actual results to differ materially from the forward-looking statements contained herein. Factors that could cause actual results to differ materially
include, but are not limited to: our ability to raise capital to fund our operations, the continued listing of our securities on the NYSE Amex, market
acceptance of our products, our ability to protect our intellectual property rights, competition from other providers and products and other factors
discussed from time to time in our filings with the Securities and Exchange Commission. Vringo expressly disclaims any obligation to publicly update
any forward-looking statements contained herein, whether as a result of new information, future events or otherwise, except as required by law.
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